
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING-2022-0004 
 

May 2, 2022 
 

Development Charges Background Study & Proposed By-Law 
 

Minutes of the Public Meeting held on Monday, May 2, 2022 at 6:34 p.m., in the Council 
Chambers, Town of Halton Hills and Via Zoom. 
 
Councillor J. Hurst chaired the meeting. 
 
Councillor J. Hurst advised the following: 
 
This is a public meeting being held under section 12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997, as 
amended. The purpose of the meeting is to give the public an opportunity to ask questions, 
provide comments, and make representations on the Town’s 2022 Development Charges 
Background Study and proposed by-law dated April 15th, 2022.  Council will not be taking any 
action this evening on this study or by-law. 
 
Prior to receiving public comments, Jinsun Kim, Senior Manager of Financial Planning and 
Budgets, will make opening remarks and the Town’s consultant, Andrew Grunda from Watson & 
Associates Economists Ltd., will provide a brief presentation of the findings of the study.   
 
 
TOWN’S CONSULTANT 

 
The Chair called upon the Town’s consultant, Andrew Grunda from Watson & Associates 
Economists Ltd.  
 
A. Grunda provided an overview of Development Charges Background Study & Proposed By-
Law. 
 
(Presentation on file in the Clerks Office) 
 
 
PUBLIC’S OPPORTUNITY 
 
The Chair asked if there were any persons who have questions, require further clarification or 
information or wish to present their views on the proposal.  
 
There were no members of the public who wished to speak. 
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CONCLUSION OF MEETING 
 
The Chair declared the Public Meeting closed. Council would urge the public to submit their 
comments in writing by May 16th, 2022. Council consideration of the Development Charges by-law 
is scheduled to occur on July 4th, 2022. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:01 p.m. 
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